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July 7, 2022

Victoria Newton

Executive Secretary
Executive Council

State Capitol
LOCAL

Re: Iowa Code section 7D. 16 Request to Serve Alcoholic Beverages at the Capitol

Dear Victoria:

Iowa has the privilege of hosting the National Association of Attorneys General (NAAG)
Presidential Initiative Conference August 8-10, 2022. The conference will welcome Attorneys
General, staff members, and others from around the country to Des Moines. Attorney General
Miller has obtained permission from the General Assembly to use the State Capitol building for a
welcoming reception the evening of Monday, August 8, 2022. I am now respectfully requesting,
on behalf of Attorney General Miller, permission for the temporary use and consumption of
alcoholic beverages as an accompaniment to food and non-alcoholic beverages during the August
8 reception. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

JEfFREY S. THOMPSON
Solicitor General


